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Hi Richard. Attached are my comments about the draft LSC strategic plan. I am also attaching a short bio so 
that you know a bit about my background. My comments often refer to an article I wrote which is also attached 
and can be posted on your website if you like. I can be reached at 202 997-9375 and wmoore95@vahoo.com. 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment. 
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